LEGAL NOTICE

Please take notice that the regular Town Board Meeting for the Town of Greenwich scheduled for December 15, 2020, 2 Academy Street, has been rescheduled for Tuesday, December 8, 2020, 7:00 p.m.

Kimberly Whelan Town Clerk

LEGAL NOTICE

PLEASE BE ADVISED that Town of Greenwich Highway Superintendent Stanley Mattison has designated the following road to be a Seasonal Road;

Larmon Road from Anthony Road to Lick Springs Road. This road will be closed to traffic from December 1, 2020 until April 1, 2021.

October 6, 2020

Kimberly Whelan Town Clerk

Meeting Date Changed

Please take notice the Greenwich Town Board has rescheduled its previously published September 14th Regular Meeting date to Tuesday, September 15th at 7:00 PM at the Town Office Building, 2 Academy Street, Greenwich, NY.

Kimberly Whelan Town Clerk

Meeting Date Changed

The Greenwich Town Board has rescheduled its Tuesday, May 12th meeting to Tuesday, May 19th at 7:00 PM at the Town Office Building, 2 Academy Street, Greenwich, NY. If New York State's PAUSE is extended, the meeting will be held remotely. Details will be published in this newspaper and on the Town website: www.greenwichny.org.

Meeting Notice

Please take notice that, pursuant to New York State Executive Order Number 202.14, providing for suspension of requirements of New York's Open Meetings Law contained in Article 7 of the Public Officers Law until May 7, 2020 (or unless further extended), the Regular Meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Greenwich, Washington County, New York will be held on April 21, 2020, 7:00 p.m., via "Zoom" phone conference. The meeting is open remotely to the public to follow along and participate during the public comment section of the meeting. To attend the meeting by phone: Dial: 1 929 205 6099, Webinar ID: 917 4520 4599, Password: 12834. Any changes will be posted to the town's website: www.greenwichny.org

Kimberly Whelan TOWN CLERK

Please take notice that the regular Town Board Meeting for the Town of Greenwich scheduled for April 8, 2020, 2 Academy Street, has been rescheduled for Tuesday, April 21, 2020, 7:00 p.m. Note: This meeting was originally scheduled for April 14.

Kimberly Whelan Town Clerk

Please take notice that the regular Town Board Meeting for the Town of Greenwich scheduled for April 14, 2020, 2 Academy Street, has been rescheduled for Wednesday, April 8, 2020, 7:00 p.m.

Kimberly Whelan Town Clerk

LEGAL NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW #1 OF 2020, TOWN OF GREENWICH

TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Greenwich Town Board at the Town Office, 2 Academy St., Greenwich, NY on March 10, 2013 at 7:15 PM for the purpose of obtaining public comment on proposed Local Law 1 of 2020 entitled "A Local Law to amend the Code of the Town of Greenwich by adding a new Article V to Section 171 – Taxation – regarding PILOT Agreements for commercial solar facilities intended to be sited within the Town. Further information including copies of the text of the proposed local law are available at the Town Clerk's Office.

Dated: February 12, 2020	
	Kimberly Whelan
	Town Clerk
*****	***********
	LEGAL NOTICE

The Town of Greenwich at a Town Board Meeting held on February 11, 2020 approved leasing Office space on the second floor of the Town Hall to Comfort Food of Washington County, Inc. This resolution was adopted subject to a permissive referendum. Further information is available at the Town Office.

The Town of Greenwich at a Town Board Meeting held on January 14, 2020 approved, following a public hearing, the addition of six parcels to the Middle Falls Lighting District. This resolution was adopted subject to a permissive referendum. Further information is available at the Town Office.

Dated: January 15, 2020

Kimberly Whelan

Town Clerk

LEGAL NOTICE

The Town of Greenwich at a Town Board Meeting held on January 14, 2020 approved, following a public hearing, the creation of the Route 29 and Route 40 Commercial Lighting This resolution was adopted subject to a permissive referendum. Further information is available at the Town Office.

Dated: January 15, 2020

Kimberly Whelan Town Clerk